
From:  "Peggy Hlobil-Emmenegger" <phe@ucarchitect.ca> 
To: <coneill1@toronto.ca> 
Date:  9/24/2008 12:54 PM 
Subject:  TEYPP: upcoming news  

Colleen,  

As you may have already heard I will have to resign from the Panel due to my 
firm's unexpected new international project. Due to the upcoming work load 
and travel - it would not feel right to stay on and only attend here and 
there without making continuous contribution.  

At our Panel meeting last week we managed to appoint a new chair (David Le 
Roy) and vice chair (Jonathan Mousley). I am currently passing on everything 
over to David. Please let me know if there is anything you need from me.  

I would love to reapply next term as I have really enjoyed my time there 
(brief as may be).  

Thank you for your help with everything and I hope to stay in touch.  

Peggy 


